Notice
N.Y. State Safe Boating Course

Will be held at the F.I. Community Center on Wednesday, August 21st. Times are 8:00 AM until noon and 1:00 PM until 5:00 PM 
Course fee is $10.00
The course is designed to instruct persons ages 10 to17 in the proper safety procedures for handling watercraft and related water activities.  Students must pass with a score of 75 or better in order to obtain a temporary certificate. Permanent certification will be issued by the State of N.Y. This age group is required by law to carry a safe boating certificate while operating a power vessel or to be accompanied by an adult.
Adults are also encouraged to take the course, but are not required by state law to carry a certificate as yet. They will be tested for state certification and are required to send in their own results to the state along with a $10.00 fee to acquire a certificate.
For further information concerning the course, please contact George Peabody 788-5667 or 

Elbert Burr 788-7475

Please be prompt.

